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Mukilteo Robbery Suspects Apprehended   
 
(MUKILTEO, WA)  On Monday, June 17, 2019, at approximately 6:52 A.M., Mukilteo Police 
responded to the 1500 block of Mukilteo Speedway and contacted a female victim who was 
robbed at knifepoint.  
 
The victim reported she was walking near the 1500 block of Mukilteo Speedway where she 
was approached from behind by two male subjects. One of the males demanded her bag 
and after he produced a knife she complied. The two male subjects got into an awaiting 
vehicle, later determined to be an unreported stolen vehicle, and they left the location 
southbound on Mukilteo Speedway.  
 
The suspects and vehicle description was shared with neighboring law enforcement 
agencies. As officers were investigating the robbery they were informed that two 
subsequent robberies were committed outside of the City of Mukilteo. The vehicle was 
located by the Snohomish County Sherriff’s Office and after a short pursuit four juvenile 
subjects were arrested and booked into Denny Juvenile Justice Center.  
 
Police Chief Cheol Kang said, “I appreciate the relationship we have with our law 
enforcement partners. This incident is indicative of how important these working 
relationships are when investigating crimes.” 
 
The investigation is ongoing and there are no safety concerns to the community relative to 
this incident. 
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